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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Genevieve Weaver 7T Shay Thein 8S Lucca Stansfield 8T 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:  
Jamie Bavister 9S Amelia Beaumont-Heyes 9S Isla Kneen 11C 

Mason Bradley 11S Zak Stuart 11S Annika Danda 11T 

Sukura Melson 11T Lily Young 11T Saif Al-Qafaji 12T 

Amber Potter 13C Molly Shipman 13C William Laverack 13S 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Euphemia Pyott-McLean 7S Joshua Murray 8C Daisy Storr 8T 

Gabriel White 8T   
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:  
Sebastian Hextall 9C Caiden Nutland 9C Maisy Jane Mickel 9T 

Vaishana Mohanathas 9T Antonia Bascoveanu 10C Sebastian Khan 10C 

Declan Potter 10C Samuel Bowers 10S Cameron Duff 10S 

Millie Gretton 10S Heber Murtagh 10T Charles Brooks 11C 

Harry Carlisle 11C Oliver Sealey 11C Jessica Green 11S 

Isobel Cowley 12S Jessica Willey 12T Deborah Brooks 13C 

Joshua Mowbray 13C Libby Stubbs 13C Archie Lee 13S 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Dempsey Culley 7S Ava Newby 7T Harvey Read 7T 

Lilly Vine 7T Beth Shaw 8C Evie Rogers 8S 

Amina Elmantaser 8T Megan Grant 8T Sebina Hextall 8T 

Evie Rowberry 8T Kai Harding 9T Konstanstinos Lois 9T 

Noah Simpson 10C Myles Lane 10S Mortimer Woodhall 11C 

Veronika Berezutska 11T Charlotte Sumner-Wilson 11T  
 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:  
Kirsten Richardson 9C Jude Evans 9S Sol Follett 9T 

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Hannah Perrin 7C   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits:  
Dominic White 9S Georgia Loi 10T  
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• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
English Declan Potter 10C Myles Lane 10S 

Russell Bolesworth 10T Georgia Loi 10T 

Cedric Lane 11C Madeleine Howarth 11S 

Charlotte Sumner-Wilson 11T  

Mathematics Willow Fearn 7C Luqman Elmantaser 7T 

Evie Rowberry 8T Isabella Victory 9S 

Hanan Abdulraheem 9T  

Physical Education Ronnie Collingwood 9C Natalia Willson 9T 

Sociology Janaise Clayton 13T  

 

• The following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’s Commendations: 
Business Studies Mortimer Woodhall 11C  

DT: Product Design Deborah Brooks 13C Charlie Dixon 13C 

Harvey Hezzell 13C Amber Potter 13C 

Molly Shipman 13C Archie Lee 13S 

Tillie Follett 13T  

DT: Resistant Materials Millie Brooks 9C Jack Whitehouse 9C 

Dominic White 9S  

Geography Rowan Smith 8S  

Physical Education Hannah Aicken 7S  

 
Following last week’s announcement, we would like to welcome our Student Leadership Team to their new roles. 
 
Year 9 exams start straight after the Easter break, with Year 7 exams the following week.  Timetables are 
attached to help pupils plan their preparation.  Please encourage your child to revise thoroughly: knowledge that 
students have committed to long-term memory whilst working through a course, is much more likely to be 
recalled efficiently in their end of Key Stage 3 and GCSE examinations. 
 
A reminder that the Elizabethan Singers are celebrating their 10th Anniversary with a concert in the school hall on 
Saturday 23 March at 7.30 pm.  Free admission to all with a retiring collection, please book your ticket to secure a 
place. 
 
The Year 8 HPV vaccinations are now due, being administered on Monday 13 May.  Please find attached a letter 
to enable you to give your consent, which is required to enable your child to be vaccinated. 
 
And a final reminder, that this Saturday is the last opportunity for Year 11’s to attend Saturday School.  Thank you 
to all those who have attended to support them in their final GCSE revision. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 

 

Student Leadership Team 

https://buytickets.at/theelizabethansingersalford/1170386

